
 

 
 

Date:     February 19th, 2025 

To:        State Agencies  

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Contract Statuses Update 

 
 
This month's TAG will update APP contract statuses to improve clarity. The statuses "Reviewable," "Renewal 
Pending," and "Expiring Soon" will now be displayed as "Active (Reviewable)," "Active (Renewal Pending)," and 
"Active (Expiring Soon)". This change aims to reduce confusion between active and inactive contracts. These statuses 
will be listed under the "Active" filter, but can be filtered individually using the advanced filter options. 
 

 

Additional Changes Made: 

●​ Added text on the Browse Contracts page to give more clarity on the three contract statuses mentioned above. 

 

 

 



●​ Updated fields in contract header section “Review & Renewal Schedule” to reflect contract status changes 
and the dates they occur. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns with this change, please send an email to the APP Inbox or reach out to us 
directly @ 602-542-7600 Monday - Friday 8:30AM - 5PM Arizona Time 

 

Thank you, 

The APP Team 

=========================================== 
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